
The Go Ahead Group plc 6th Floor, 1 Warwick Row, SW1E 5ER 
Telephone 020 7821 3926 www.go-ahead.com  

 

Registered in England No. 210085 
Registered office: 41-51 Grey Street, Newcastle upon Tyne NE1 6EE 2922492 

 

Andrew Eyles 
Office of Rail Regulation 
1 Kemble Street 
London 
WC2B 4AN 
 
06 September 2012 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 

ORR consultation on the formalisation of the Rail Delivery Group 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to respond to the consultation on the formalisation of the Rail 
Delivery Group. This letter constitutes the Go-Ahead Group’s response and also represents the 
views of London Midland, Southeastern and Southern Train Operating Companies. 
 
Since the formation of the Rail Delivery Group in June 2011, the Go-Ahead Group Chief Executive, 
David Brown, has been an active member of the group contributing positively to its work. A 
number of senior group executives are represented on the Rail Delivery Group working groups 
and are contributing to its work. 
 
We acknowledge the contribution that the RDG has already made to the industry, including 
providing strategic leadership industry and believe it is right to now formalise the group, 
consistent with the proposals outlined in your consultation document. 
 
The Rail Delivery Group submitted its reply to the consultation on 30 July 2012, providing a 
detailed response to the issues raised and answering the specific questions within the 
consultation document.  
 
The Go-Ahead Group confirms its agreement with the response submitted by the Rail Delivery 
Group and supports the formalisation of the RDG. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you want to discuss any of the issues raised in the 
consultation in further detail. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Richard Stuart 
Director, Rail Policy 
The Go-Ahead Group plc 
 
Copy: 
David Brown, Group Chief Executive, The Go-Ahead Group plc 
Graham Smith, Secretary, Rail Delivery Group 


